
Please help stop the expansion of WIPP and the expansion of nuclear bomb production at LANL. 
New Mexico is precious and we could be destroyed by these industries. 
Turn LANL into a superfund clean up site and put New Mexicans to work. 
We live directly downwind from Los Alamos.   Los Alamos is the one big 
negative to living in this area.  The site needs to be cleaned up. 
Thank you for protecting the air, land and water of New Mexico.  Our politicians will not do it.  The New 
Mexico Environmental Dept. is our only hope. 
Sincerely, 
Pedro A. and Susan E. Trujillo 
7014 State Road 518 
Ranchos De Taos, NM 87557 
hmo@taosnet.com 
5757517000 
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